Greetings Christ Lutheran Church,

We have been anticipating the day when we will be able to be fully open for
worship. As we began to open in June, we utilized the protocols we had in
place from last year. Things have gone well with these restrictions.

That being said, we are ready to fully open beginning this Sunday! No more
temperature checks, or check-in sheets!

However, due to a Los Angeles County Health Department mandate,
wearing a mask will be mandatory due to the Delta + variant.

Masks will still be available at the door and hand sanitizer, too.

At the 1st service, communion will be shared on the labyrinth after worship,
due to live streaming this service.

At the 2nd service, communion will be during worship.

Coffee time will be shared on the front patio, except for this Sunday where
we will have coffee and treats on the patio outside the Social Hall for the 1st
service.

Why? Because Linda Gawthorne will be here to give us a Kogi update on her
ministry! She will present in the Conference Room in the Office Building.

Thank you for your patience and prayers during this unprecedented time.

+Blessings+
Pastor Pam Challis



